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Whereas, on March 17th the state enacted the safer at home order, closing bars and 
restaurants; and  

Whereas, liquor licenses are due by the month of June, one month following 2 months of being 
closed; and  

Whereas, bars have gone through financial hardship; and  

Whereas, the City has a responsibility to help local businesses in their time of need during this 
unprecedented crisis.  

Now, Therefore Be It Resolved, that the City waive the $20 per day late fee that is assessed on 
liquor license applications after June 15th, and that the City shall only require a minimum 
payment of $50 plus a $20 publication fee and $7 background check fee for licensed 
establishments by June 30th to receive the license; with the remaining balance of liquor license 
fees to be paid by October 1st.  

 


